
Broward  County  Reaches  $25
Million  Settlement  with
Victims of Parkland Massacre,
Attorney Says
“A $25 million settlement has been reached between the Broward
County  School  Board  and  52  victims  of  the  February  2018
shooting at Marjory Stoneman Douglas High School in South
Florida, according to an attorney for some of the victims.
Attorney David Brill said the settlement of the lawsuit,”
reports Leyla Santiago in CBS 58.

“Asked about Broward County Public Schools comment the matter
is  still  pending  litigation,  Brill  said  the  parties  are
finalizing documentation of the settlement of the lawsuit,
which accused the board of negligence. School system officials
said they do not comment on pending litigation. The agreement
will not include any admission.”

Read the article.
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